From: Suzanne

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: Newington Power Lines

Date: Sunday, September 23, 2018 12:55:38 PM
Pamela,

We don't want power lines to go through the residential and historical
zones of the town - it runs against Newington's Master Plan and town
ordinances.

If the lines must go through the residential area, the lines should be
buried underground.

Thank you,
Suzanne Vietas
29 Gundalow Landing

Newington, NH
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